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PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES

PRE-K, K-3
February 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians of Pre-K, K-3,
This letter is to inform you that Thursday, March 9th, 2017 has been designated a half-day of school for ALL students due to afternoon Parent/Teacher Conferences.  Students will arrive at regular time and be dismissed at 11:35 A.M.  Bag lunches should not be brought to school on that day.   However, those children receiving hot lunch will be served.  Please note that all afternoon programs, including S.T.A.R. will be cancelled.

If needed, oral interpretation services in your native language will be available.  Please call

Mrs.Sarno, Parent Coordinator to make the necessary arrangements.
Report Cards will be issued on Tuesday, March 7th, 2017.

           Parent/Teacher conferences are scheduled for:


Thursday, March 9th, 2017     12:35 P.M. – 2:35 P.M. (Afternoon session)


      4:30 P.M. – 7:30 P.M. (Evening session)
Sincerely,
Brian P. Sharkey

Principal

 Spring Parent/Teacher

---------------------------------------------------------(Please tear off and return to teacher(-------------------------------------------
Dear Mr. Sharkey:

I have read the notice regarding the Parent/Teacher Conferences.  Both afternoon and evening conferences are scheduled for Thursday, March 9th, 2017.  I am also aware that Thursday, 

March 9th 2017, is a half-day for all students (dismissal at 11:35 A.M.).  All afternoon programs, including S.T.A.R. will be cancelled.
Indicate below whether you are requesting an afternoon or evening conference, please let your child’s teacher know if you have another child in the school so that they can coordinate appointments.

_____________ Afternoon
_____________ Evening
___________________________
________
___________________________

Child’s Name

Class
Parent/Guardian’s Signature
___________________________
________


Sibling’s Name
Class
___________________________
________

Sibling’s Name
Class
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